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WFWP Japan's youth members went to a disaster area that suffered a lot of damages due to the heavy rain 

that took place in 2017. This area was in the northern prat of Kyushu area in Japan. 

 

WFWP youth members helped by harvesting vegetables, seeding plantings, picking up trash on the river, 

and demolishing submerged houses. 

 

 


